Conservation Commission
Special Meeting Minutes Site Walk
January 15, 2024

Members present: Richard Calarco, Carolyn Ives, Diane Wimmer, William Green
Austin Tanner , Paul Archer , Developers and members of the public

The meeting was called to order at 10:03

The Commission went on a site walk to view the parcel on Gorman Road/ Route 205. The developer
showed the potential area that could be open space. He answered questions about the use of the
parcel currently and pointed out the wetlands in the parcel

The Commission went across the street to the parcel on Route 205. This developer has proposed

that this property be a conservation subdivision. The Commission and the public walked that area of
the parcel.

The meeting adjourned at 10:53
Respectfully submitted,

Diane Wimmer
Vice chairman



